April 27, 2017

Dear Parents:

The fourth graders of Fisher Elementary will present Rock! Celebrate the History of Rock and Roll on Thursday, May 25th at 6:00 pm in the <u>Parkview Intermediate</u> cafeteria right next to Fisher.

Please have your child at Parkview by 5:45 pm on May 25th. Students may wear outfits that represent the 1950's, 60's, or 70's. Also, there is a "Beach Boy" style song; students may wear appropriate beach attire (appropriate length shorts, shirts, flip flops, sunglasses, etc.)

Teachers and students will be walking to Parkview during the school day (1:45 pm - 2:30 pm) on May 25th to practice in their cafeteria. We will be back on campus in time for regular dismissal.

This year, we are implementing "Remind 101". You may sign up to receive information about the program through text messages or email notifications. Follow the sign up information on the backside of this note if you would like to participate.

As usual, all information about the program will be on the Fisher Home Page under the "Music" tab. Scroll down and select "4th Grade Musical" to find the answers you need. If you still have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

We look forward to seeing you at the show!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Reba and Mrs. Gilbert

dreba@pasadenaisd.org

rgilbert@pasadenaisd.org